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Greetings Iowa Daughters!! 
 
   It was wonderful to see so many 
daughters at Continental Congress 
in June.  I particularly enjoyed 
meeting everyone for a casual 
evening on Friday night before the 
Sparkling Service night.  We had a 
very successful open house at the 
Iowa Room.  So many daughters 
were impressed with our little 
corner of Memorial Continental 
Hall.  I was honored to be able to 
report about all of the wonderful 
things that Iowa DAR did over the 
last year.   

  

    A bus tour is being planned for Continental Congress 2026.  
Please sign up to join us for a week of fun in Washington, D.C. next 
year. We are planning to do a wreath laying at the Tomb of the 
Unknown Soldier at Arlington Cemetery and also to do a small 
memorial service at Yvonne Boone’s gravesite. Congress will be an 
exciting time as our new State Regent and Vice Regent will be 
installed on Sunday as well. 
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State Scripture: 

 
"We have different gifts,  

according to the grace given to each of us... 
if it is serving, then serve; 

 if it is teaching, then teach... 
if it is giving, then give generously; 

if it is to lead, do it diligently..." 
Romans 12:6-8 NIV 

 
 

 

   This summer was a busy time for chapter visits.  It’s not too late 
to request a visit, but my calendar is filling up, so don’t wait!  
Thank you to Jean Marie Cardinell, Martha Washington, Algona, 
Lawrence Van Hook, Ladies of the Lake, Camp Dodge, and Mason 
City/Candle-stick/Helen Hinman Dwelle chapters for your 
incredible hospitality. I also enjoyed participating in the Iowa State 
Fair parade this month.  We had a great time!  I would love to have 
more members from across the state join us in the future. 
 
   I hope you are making plans to join us for Fall Forum in a couple 
of weeks.  We have some great workshops planned as well as book 
club discussing Rick Atkinson’s The Fate of the Day.  If you are 
unable to attend, the State Officers will be traveling to the SE and 
NW districts this fall; please join us at the SE District Meeting on 
September 27 or at the NW District Meeting on November 15.    
Encourage your chapter members to attend. It is especially 
informative for new officers and chairmen and new members, and it 
is a great way to get to know others in your district and share ideas.  
Please mark your calendars for State Conference April 9-11, 2026. 
 
   At Continental Congress this year we had the election of a new 
national Executive Board.  The change of administrations is an 
exciting time to reinvigorate the committees and rededicate 
ourselves to support the mission of DAR.  Please look at the 
National Information Packet for information about the changes and 
additions to National Committees.  Please also look at the 
committee pages on the Iowa DAR Members’ Webpages to get 
specific information about new initiatives for this year. 
 
   I look forward to seeing you all soon! 
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From the State Vice Regent   
Tiffany Hauptman
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President General's Project
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From the State Chaplain  
Andrea Perry
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From the State   
Organizing Secretary  

Ann Mack
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From the State Treasurer  
Shelley Wells
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From the State Registrar  
Donna Knight
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We extend a warm welcome to our new members who have 
joined us following a successful application process.  

June 5, 2025 – August 5, 2025 
Abigail Adams Chapter: Judi Coppock 
Anna Maria Lane Chapter: Sherry Bulten, Debra Stolee, 
Camp Dodge Chapter: Mary Sauer, Susan Johnson 
Cedar Falls Chapter: Janice Thedens, Angela Chambers 
De Shon Chapter: Shiloh Burke, Mardell Fosse, Jean Rhodes 
Henry Knox Chapter: Amy Malek 
James Harlan Chapter: Georgiann Alter 
Jean Espy Chapter: Becca Frank 
Jean Marie Cardinell Chapter: Kristin Silver, Carole Stevenson, Judy White, Cynthia 
Hall, Colleen Peterson 
Mason City Chapter: Janice Willeke, 
Marion Linn Chapter: Tess Thede 
Open Prairie Chapter: Kathleen Testin, Phyllis Sterba 
Pilot Rock Chapter: Nancy Nelson, Virginia Bunt 
 

We are proud to report that the following Iowa Chapters have 
officially reinstated these Iowa daughters. 

Algona Chapter: Alice Reseland 
Nathaniel Fellows Chapter: Christine Thompson 
 

Welcome to Iowa. 
 
Kathleen Elliott joined the Grinnell Chapter from Illinois 
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From the State Historian  
Barb Mac Dougall
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From the State Librarian  
Gail Bonath
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Calendar of Upcoming Events

Dates Happening/Location Chapter/City 
   
August 30th thru American Revolution Experience  See America250 

committee page for info      November 27th    Traveling Exhibit  
  
September 5th-6th ISDAR Fall 

Forum 
Holiday Inn & 
Suites Northwest                           
(Merle Hay Rd) 

Des Moines 

    
September 27th Southeast 

District Meeting 
Steinbeck 
Conference Hall 

Ainsworth, IA 

   
October 4th  Final Salute Burial at Iowa 

Veterans Cemetery 
Waukee, IA 

     
November 8th ISDAR Wreath 

Laying 
Iowa Veterans 
Cemetery 

Van Meter, IA 

    
November 15th Northwest 

District Meeting 
United Church of 
Christ 

Fort Dodge, IA 

     
November 24th  Deadline for Winter ISDAR Newsletter 
    
April 9th-11th                         ISDAR State 

Conference 
Holiday Inn & 
Suites Northwest                           
(Merle Hay Rd) 

Des Moines 

     
June 21st-30th  ISDAR Bus Trip to Continental 

Congress 
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America 250  
Denise Baker Hamilton, Chair

 
 

American Revolution Experience Traveling Exhibit 
Coming to a City Near You in  

August – September – October – November! 
 
   How were the lives of ordinary people affected by the events of the American Revolutionary 
War? This innovative pop-up exhibition includes display panels and interactive digital kiosks 
that use storytelling, illustration, technology and unique artifacts and primary accounts to 
connect modern audiences with the people and places that shaped the birth of our nation.  
Iowa has six chapters hosting the exhibit.  Grab your children, grandchildren and friends and 
view an exhibit near you. 
 

Please double check dates and locations 
as some changes have been made since the Summer Newsletter 

 
August 30 - September 10, 2025 
Sanford Museum & Planetarium, West Gallery 
117 East Willow Street 
Cherokee, IA  
Pilot Rock Chapter, NSDAR  
Linda Burkhart, Director 
Sanfordmuseum@sandfordmuseum.org 
712-225-3922 
 
September 14 - 25, 2025 
Algona Public Library 
210 North Phillips St. 
Algona, IA  
Algona Chapter, NSDAR 
gtmiller@netins.net 
605-391-1491 
Reception September 14 at 2:00 p.m.- 
4:00p.m.  
 
September 27 - October 11, 2025 
State Historical Building 
600 East Locust Street 
Des Moines, IA  
Abigail Adams Chapter 
jholvey21@msn.com  
515-306-9214 

 October 14-25, 2025 
Iowa Gold Star Military Museum 
7150 Northwest 70th Avenue 
Johnston, IA  
Camp Dodge Chapter, NSDAR 
CampDodgeDAR@gmail.com 
 
October 28 - November 12, 2025 
Veterans Hall 
300 W Monroe St 
Mount Pleasant, IA  
James Harlan Chapter, NSDAR 
meemaw@live.com 
319-654-4980 
Reception November 1 at 10:30 a.m. 
 
November 18 – November 27, 2025 
KPAC Knoxville Performing Arts Center 
1811 W. Madison 
Knoxville, IA  
Henry Knox Chapter, NSDAR 
ahumestonevents@gmail.com 
641-820-0694 
Ceremony November 19, 2025 6:00 p.m. 
 

Please check with the specific event for times. 
Dates and locations may change. 

www.battlefields.org 
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American Heritage
Lisa E. Lang, Chair
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American History  
Karen S. Meurer, Chair
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American Indians 
Peggy Harvey, Chair
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Application Task Force 
Lisa Rex, Chair
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Americanism 
Linda Harvan, Chair
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ISDAR Bus Tour 
Shannon Woods, Chair
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Celebrate Daughters 
Marla Suter, Chair
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Commemorative Events 
Susan Klein, Chair

 New 
Commemorative 

Events to Celebrate 
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Community Classroom 
Barbara Anderson

& Janet Ritchie, Co-Chairs

Chapter Regents, 
 
School is starting and now would be a good time for your 
Community Classroom Committee to contact the principals and 
teachers in your local schools. Ask what they need or could, use 
financial aid, history programs, volunteer help and maybe a basket 
of treats for a job well done. Get creative to promote history, 
patriotism, and give our teachers a hand along with a Thank You 
for their work. 
 
Regents be sure to pick up more information in your mailbox 
for the new school year at our Fall Forum. 
 
State Community Classroom Committee 
Co-Chairs 
Janet Ritchie and Barb Anderson 
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Conservation
Karen Bradway, Chair 

SEVEN TIPS TO IMPROVE YOUR RECYCLING 
Recycling is a regional enterprise, and each city has different rules, which complicates things 
for residents who just want to know how to recycle correctly. The truth is that recycling is 
confusing. Below are a few recycling best practices From Earth Day.org: 
1. No bags. Like really, no bags 
Grocery bags, sandwich bags, bubble wrap, plastic wrapping and other flimsy materials that as 
soft enough to push your finger through dissolve into potentially harmful microplastics and, in 
the case of ingestion or entanglement, hurt and kill animals. They’re pretty much the worst. 
Even though these bags are technically recyclable, you must go to a drop-off area to do that, 
not your curbside bin. Many grocery stores have bins for them. Plastic bags are the number-
one contaminant in recycling loads. Plastic bags act as “tanglers,” getting caught in machinery 
and shutting down the equipment. In some cases, when plastic bags full of recyclables arrive at 
the facility, workers are not allowed to open the bags. That means the entire bag, even if it’s full 
of water bottles, is considered trash. 
2. Small things are big problems 
Don’t recycle anything smaller than a business card. That includes straws, bottle caps, coffee 
pods, plastic cutlery, paperclips, and a million other tiny things that creep into our daily lives. 
These objects are too small to be sorted and can jam the recycling equipment. BUT if you put 
the plastic cap back on the bottle, it is now bigger than a business card and won’t gum up the 
equipment. So that’s okay. 
3. Make sure it’s clean, empty and dry 
Food waste contaminates whole loads of recyclable material, rendering them useless and fast-
tracking them to landfills. In the U.S., food waste contaminates 25 percent of recycling loads. 
But just how clean? Clean enough to use again. So, if you’re putting things in the bin and 
you’re concerned about rodents or rats or anything like that, then chances are your recyclables 
are not clean. 
With that in mind, be wary of advertising at your local fast-food joint. If it says recyclable but is 
covered with food it’s not recyclable. If they are only partly dirty, you can always tear off the 
clean part and recycle that. 
4. Combined materials are trash 
Recycling only works when like materials are together. Unfortunately, items like plastic-coated 
coffee cups, laminated paper and paper-bubble wrap envelopes from the mail can’t ever be 
separated, which means they’re trash. 
5. Know your plastics 
Not all plastics are treated equally. Rigid plastics are recyclable, labeled by resin codes 1 
through 7. Generally, the higher the number, the less recyclable it is. Most recycling centers 
will recycle plastics 1 and 2 without a problem. Past that, it gets tricky. 
A lot of plastic just isn’t recyclable curbside. You can’t recycle plastic bags or films. You can’t 
recycle anything that can tear like paper. That means no cracker bags, chip bags or cereal 
bags. 
6. Stop wish-cycling 
When it comes to recycling, one of the worst things you can do is wish-cycle. That’s when we 
optimistically put non-recyclable objects in recycling bins. If there’s too much trash mixed into 
the recycling load — that entire load will end up in a landfill.  
So, when you wish-cycle, you screw up the entire system. 
7. Teach yourself 
At the end of the day, we can’t know everything. There’s a bunch of stuff we accumulate over 
our lives — batteries, electronics, paint cans, toys, clothing, wood — and they, unfortunately, 
all have separate drop off centers or special instructions for recycling. 
Find your local recycling website and locate recycling sites for the more complicated stuff. 
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DAR Scholarship  
Jan Morgan, Chair



Iowa Society Daughters of the American Revolution 
Scholarship Application 

Check one or both:               ____   Amelia Jenks Bloomer Scholarship                   ___  ISDAR Scholarship  
Full Name _________________________________________________________________________________ 
Permanent address ________________________________________________________________________ 
Email address ________________________________ Phone number _______________________________ 
Name of parents/guardian ___________________________________________________________________ 
High school currently attending ______________________________________________________________ 
High school address ________________________________________________________________________ 
H.S. graduation year _________ GPA  ____ on a ____ scale  
List other financial aid, grants, and/or scholarships you expect to receive. _______________________ 
___________________________________________________________________________________________   
Attach the following: 
 • Two letters of personal reference, other than family, and an optional letter from the DAR chapter 
sponsor. 
 • High school transcript, including courses completed through the 7th semester. 
 • Paragraph describing your financial need (including tuition cost) or any extraordinary circumstances.  
• List of jobs, including summer employment held over the past three years and the average number of 
hours worked during the school year and during the summer. 
• Brief biographical sketch, not to exceed two typed single-spaced, one-sided pages including:  

o School activities and honors earned in grades 9-12 
 o Volunteer projects and/or activities 
 o Reasons for the selection of this particular college or university 
 o Your intended course of studies and future career goals 

 • Do not submit a personal photograph. Scholarships are awarded without regard to race, religion, sex or 
national origin. 

You must be sponsored by a local DAR chapter. Chapter’s can be found at: https://isdar.org/chapters.htm  
Sponsoring Chapter: _________________ ____________  City:______________________________________ 
Chapter Scholarship Chair: ___________________________ Phone: _________________________ 
Email Address: ______________________________________  
Chapter Regent’s signature: __________________________________________________________________  

Completion of this application authorizes the Iowa Society Daughters of the American Revolution (ISDAR) 
to publish my name and photograph as a recipient of an ISDAR scholarship. 
For minors only:  
Parent or Guardian name ______________________ Parent or Guardian signature ___________________ 

Completed applications (all in one mailing) must be received by the Scholarship Chair by January 15. 
 Email to isdarscholarship@gmail.com or morganj_5@hotmail.com or send through the mail to: 
Janelle Morgan • DAR Scholarship Committee Chair • 301 East Iowa St. Greenfield, Iowa 50849   
Phone: 641.745.0144   
 



Iowa Society DAR Scholarship 
Amelia Jenks Bloomer Scholarship 

 

Iowa Society Daughters of the American Revolution provides two college scholarships for 
graduating high school students who plan to attend a U.S. Department of Education accredited 
school of post-secondary education. Each scholarship is in the amount of $1000. 

Criteria: 

 Must be an American citizen and an Iowa resident and be of good character 
 Plan on attending a U.S. Department of Education accredited school of post-secondary 

education 
 Have a minimum grade point average of 3.0 based on a 4.0 scale 
 Show merit and financial need 
 Be recommended by the Chapter Regent; each ISDAR chapter is entitled to 1 

nomination per scholarship 
 Be received by January 15. 

 

 

 

Applications are available from 
__________, DAR Scholarship Chair, _____________ Chapter 

Phone:_____________ or email: _______________ 
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E Pluribus Unum 
Amy Sunleaf, Chair
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Good Citizens 
Michelle Johnson, Chair
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Historic Preservation
Charllotte Janeczko, Chair
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Sharleen Newton, Chair
Iowa State Leadership Training 
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National Defense 
Lisa Rex, Chair
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Project Patriot 
Teri Miller, Chair
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DAR Service for Veterans  
Jeanne McMillan, Chair
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DAR VAVS Representative
VA Central Iowa Care System



 
The VA Central Iowa Health Care System sincerely appreciates your donations, which will be 
utilized to enhance the quality of life for residents living at our facility. All donations 
received directly benefit over +150 inpatient and +67,000 Veterans within Central Iowa. 

Please read this form thoroughly to ensure we are able to accept your donation. 

How to donate: Please flip page to find out more! 

 

Resident Clothing Needs 
We can only accept new items (Primarily need size M-4X)

Resident Activity Needs 

 Simple snap-on models

 Long Sleeved shirts 
 Military ball caps (new) 
 Tennis shoes 

(men’s sizes 10.5 - 13) 
 XL Boxers/briefs 
 Men’s shoes with Velcro  
 

 Duffle Bags 
 Sweatpants and Sweatshirts 

(Medium – 2XL) 
 Men’s & women’s pullover 

and zip up sweatshirts 
 Unisex Slippers with hard 

sole 

 Paint or color by numbers 
 New batting/stuffing 
 Model car kits 
 Solid color fabric 
 Acrylic Paints 
 Framed canvas (various sizes) 
 Memory journal with prompts 

Branch of Service clothing, blankets, hats, and insulated mugs are residents favorite items. 
Resident Personal Care items: 

We do not accept partially used or travel size items

 Men's 3 in 1 body wash 

 Denture Care items 
(Cleanser, Adhesives, 
wipes, toothpaste) 

 Body lotion 

 Electric razors 

 Hair Gel 

 Cologne and perfume 
(cannot contain alcohol) 

 Reading Glasses (1.50, 1.75, 
2.25, 2.75, 3.5, 4.0) 

 Men’s & Women’s deodorant 

Resident Recreation 

 Handheld electronic games 

 Cribbage board 

 Dice games (Yahtzee, Boggle, ect)  
 Digital Alarm Clock (with large numbers)

Resident Snacks  Word search / crossword puzzles 

 Candy bars – Full and Snack 
size 

 Individually wrapped snack 
items (Little Debbie’s, etc.) 

 Low calorie snacks 

 Granola Bars 

 Swiss Cakes 

 Cup of Noodles 

 Mac and Cheese in a cup  

 Cans / bottles of soda  

 Pudding (variety pack) 

 Crackers 

 Single serving fruit cups 

 Snack bars / chips 

 Adult coloring books 

 Automatic card shuffler 

 Portable radios 

 Wireless headphones 

 Forever postage stamps 

 Books (No westerns or Romance) 

 Picture frames (popular sizes 18X24, 
12X16, 8X10) 

Sponsor an ice cream social, or special resident meal (example: pizza or BBQ) 

Not needed at this time: Lap Quilts, Afghans/blankets/crotchet; Jigsaw Puzzles; socks; stocking hats. 
Current as of August 8, 2025 

Donation Information  

Center for Development and Civic Engagement 
VA Central Iowa Health Care System, 3600 30th Street, Des Moines, IA 50310 ATTN (135) 

Phone (515)-699-5818. Email: VHACIHVoluntary@va.gov 



  
Patient Holiday Fund. Purpose: To support holiday gifts for veterans. 
Horses For Heros. Purpose: Jester Park Equine Therapy (inpatient and outpatient) 
Homeless Donations. Purpose: Requests for assistance to CRRC through CDCE.  
General Purpose. Purpose: Supports General Needs “For the good of all Veterans. 
Recreation Fund. Purpose: This fund is used to purchase resident admission costs to all 
recreational outings such as to sporting events, movies, the zoo, and museums. This fund also 
supports our bowling and other recreational activities for Veterans. 
Hospital Refreshments. Purpose: Used to provide hospital refreshments to Veterans. 
Terrian Garden Maintenance. Purpose: Maintenance for our Terrain Gardens. 
Chaplain Funds. Purpose: To support chaplain services within the facility. 
Palliative Care. Purpose: To support Veterans within the palliative care services. 
Canteen Books. Purpose: Requests from our social work services to provide Veterans in need the 
ability to purchase goods and food within our Canteen store. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Center for Development and Civic Engagement does not assign value to In-Kind donations. It is up to 
the donor to assign value based on receipts or purchasing invoices. 

The Internal Revenue Service has announced that under the Tax Code, donations to the Department of Veterans Affairs’ General Post Fund 
for exclusively public purposes are deductible from federal income taxes in the manner and to the extent allowable. The announcement 
reflects the tax law provision, which makes those donations deductible as “donations to the United States”. Donations to support any of 
the Department’s programs are deductible, whether the donor directs that the donated funds be used for a specific purpose or allows the 

Department to decide how the donated funds will be used. 

How to Donate 
Before dropping off your donation, we kindly ask that you CDCE (Voluntary Services) at 515-699-5818 or through email at 

VHACIHVoluntary@va.gov. For all monetary donations, please make checks payable to VACIHCS and include which fund you would 
like this to go to. For all donations, please include a note with the name of the person, group or organization donating, a complete 

address and phone number. Monetary donations are always welcome, please see the other side for details on each account. 
 
 
 

Center for Development and Civic Engagement 
VA Central Iowa Health Care System, 3600 30th Street, Des Moines IA 50310 ATTN (135) 

Phone (515)-699-5818 or Email: VHACIHVoluntary@va.gov 
 

Monetary Funds 
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Volunteer Genealogist
Carolyn DeLay, Chair
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Across the State
Abigail Adams

Submitted by           
Susan B. Klein
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Across the State  
Algona

Submitted by      
Karen Meurer



50

Across the State
Anna Maria Lane

Submitted by           
Kathy Paul
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Across the State
Cedar Falls

Submitted by     
Lisa E. Lang
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Across the State
Hannah Lee

Submitted by      
Peggy Harvey
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Across the State
Henry Knox

Submitted by      
Anna Humeston
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Across the State
Jean Espy

Submitted by      
Robin Lachmann             

& Cyndie Reppert
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Across the State  
Jean Marie Cardinell

Submitted by      
Denise Baker 

Hamilton
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Across the State  
Lawrence Van Hook

Submitted by      
Amy Sunleaf
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Across the State  
Martha Washington

Submitted by      
Marta Nelson
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Across the State
Nancy McKay Harsh

Submitted by      
Jane Briley
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Across the State
Nathaniel Fellows

Submitted by      
Kaye Miller
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Across the State
Onawa

Submitted by       
Lori Bermel
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Across the State
Pilot Rock

Submitted by      
Nancy Parrott
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Across the State  
Revolutionary Dames
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Thank you for your submissions!                                                     
They helped make this newsletter 

look awesome!

Submission Deadlines & Guidelines

Submissions should be "ready to read," only light edits will be made
Word format or text in the body of an email are accepted--no .pdf unless it's a form

Send photos .jpg or .png via email attachment OR within the email
Please identify the subjects in the attached photos

The State Regent has final editorial approval of the ISDAR Newsletter
 and its contents before release.

Bookman Old Style font is preferred.

The Iowa Society Newsletter is published four times a year.
Each issue is made available digitally for all members at:

Website: ISDAR Newsletters www.isdar.org/members/newsletters.html
Facebook: Iowa Society Daughters of the American Revolution 

www.facebook.com/groups/176698439058792
Email: Chapter Regents will distribute the newsletter to all their members
Members can read, download, and print the digital pdf file in any of the above locations.

Limited paper copies are printed for required purposes and designated individuals.

Please send all submissions to Marty Hansen at mrdhans25@gmail.com

Winter - November 24th - the Monday before Thanksgiving
Spring - February 21st - Saturday after President's day

Fall - August 15th- before most Back to School dates
Summer - May 30th - Saturday after Memorial Day


